
Morning Announcements 
Friday, May 29, 2015 

 
1. Today is day 1 for band lessons. 
2. Anyone interested in Hawks football cheerleading for next year should sign up on the office 

counter by today. 
3. Yearbooks are still on sale for $30 each through May 31st.  Get your orders in as soon as 

possible.  See Mrs. Dwyer. 
4. The fitness center will be closed after school for the rest of the year. 
5. The Rib Lake Education Association will be offering scholarships to students interested in 

attending a summer camp.  If interested in applying, please pick up an application from Mrs. 
Schultz.  Return completed applications by Tuesday, June 2nd. 

6. Mr. Voltz will be driving with drivers ed students today. 
7. The sophomore class will be meeting today during enrichment study hall in the library. 
8. Congratulations to the softball team on their strong finish for the season. 
9. Congratulations to the baseball team on their win over Athens 4-0 last night.  Varsity baseball 

will be dismissed at 3:05 today for their game at Stratford. 
10. Track will be dismissed at 11:30 today for lunch and leave for Colfax @ 11:50. 

 
LUNCH  
Pizza 
Salad  
Garden Spot   
Seasonal Fruit   
Garlic toast  


